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Appendices 

Good afternoon, 

Norfolk Boreas Limited (NBL) has published a Statement of Community Consultation (SoCC) 

in accordance with Section 47(6) of the Planning Act 2008. The SoCC sets out how NBL will 

consult local communities, residents, businesses, and organisations in the vicinity of the 

Project and its associated infrastructure. I have attached a copy for you to view - (please 

note – the attached version is low resolution for email purposes, a high resolution version 

can be found on the project website - https://corporate.vattenfall.co.uk/projects/wind-

energy-projects/vattenfall-in-norfolk/norfolkboreas/documents/) 

The SoCC is available for public inspection, free of charge, on the project website and in 

libraries across the area.  

The Project, which would be located 73km from the coast of Norfolk at its closest point to 

land, would consist of between 90 and 200 wind turbines, each having a rated capacity of 

between 9MW and 20MW, to give an export capacity of up to 1.8GW, providing efficient, 

cost-effective energy free from fossil-fuels.  

In line with the proposals for our sister project – Norfolk Vanguard – the proposed landfall 

will be south of Happisburgh. From there, underground cables will transmit power 

generated at the wind farm through to our proposed connection point into the national 

grid, outside Necton. In the vicinity of the National Grid substation, we will need to build an 

onshore project substation. 

As the Project is a Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project, we will apply to the Planning 

Inspectorate for a Development Consent Order under the requirements of the Act. 

Following the publication of the SoCC, NBL will undertake a statutory period of consultation 

and invite comments on the Project between 7th November and 11.59pm on 9th 

December 2018. The statutory notice attached, which will appear in the Eastern Daily Press, 

sets out how people can view the SoCC and includes details of the upcoming consultation.   

The latest copy of the Vattenfall in Norfolk Newsletter, attached, is being distributed to 

some 26,000 households within a primary consultation zone (as described in the SoCC) in 

order to alert them directly to the Statutory Consultation and provide relevant information, 

including signposting to our website and other means of communication with us. 

If you would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact the community 

relations team on 0800 019 3517 or email info@norfolkboreas.co.uk. 

https://corporate.vattenfall.co.uk/projects/wind-energy-projects/vattenfall-in-norfolk/norfolkboreas/documents/
https://corporate.vattenfall.co.uk/projects/wind-energy-projects/vattenfall-in-norfolk/norfolkboreas/documents/
mailto:info@norfolkboreas.co.uk


 

                       

 

  Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm  
  Appendices 

 

 

Kind regards 

Norfolk Boreas Limited 
Email: info@norfolkboreas.co.uk 
Freephone: 0800 019 3517 
Wed: www.vattenfall.co.uk/norfolkboreas  
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